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Dear Secretary of State for Transport
| am writing to you to ask you not to build any new construction scheme at Stone Henge.
| have travelled past Stone Henge to Devon since | was a little girl, and | love the view.

| would like to put the case for keeping this world heritage site intact for future

generations to enjoy.

If anything, we need less roads, not more. Transport will change, hopefully for the better,
in the future, so we shall not need these polluting roads anymore.

| don’t believe that National highways has made any changes to take the 2021 World
Heritage Committee decision into account! It has not explored alternatives to hard
engineering solutions @ or updated all of the costs or carbon assessment details and

costs.

| am very concerned about climate change. The latest IPCC report calls for urgent action
by people —and | believe this means the government who are our servants and leaders —
to reduce emissions wherever possible.

At the end of the day, we need to save our world, not continue to destroy it.

Thank you for your attention to the above points.

Yours sincerely

Keren Burney






